From: Sarah Hatfield

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Please say no to the Reg 5 Permit
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 7:49:49 PM

| frequent the beautiful Buffalo River often and am extremely concerned with
hearing the news about permitting a hog farm to dump waste so close to this river.
To choose not to monitor and regulate this farm frequently is not only dangerous,
but it's incredibly dumb. | apologize for not finding a better term to use, but I
cannot imagine how hog waste can be deemed more important that the
preservation of such an important peice of Arkansas' history and tourism. Please
reconsider choosing hog shit over a river that so many people love and respect.

Thank you.
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